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Public Information Center 
43 West Pleasant Avenue 

_- Maywood, New Jersey 07607 

(201) 843-7466 
Fax: (201)843-7560 

October 10, 1995 

Maywood Mayor and Council 
Maywood Borough Hall 
459 Maywood Avenue 
Maywood, NJ 07607 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

MAYWOOD SITE - FALL 1995 CLEANUP OF LODI VICINITY PROPERTIES 

-. 

- 

This letter is to clarify questions which have arisen regarding the 
Department of Energy's (DOE) plans for cleanup of three Lodi 
residential properties during the Fall of 1995. DOE anticipates 
approximately 1.50 cubic yards of excavated material to be generated 
from these properties. Our Fall 1995 cleanup effort is limited to 
these three Lodi residential properties. 

To address community concerns regarding the Fall 1995 Lodi properties 
- cleanup, DOE has agreed to incorporate the following into our cleanup 

plans. Arrangements for railroad gondola cars to be present at the 
Maywood Interim Storage Site (MISS) will be made prior to the 
commencement of cleanup of these three Lodi properties. During the - 
Fall 1995 cleanup, no excavated material shall be brought to MISS 
until the gondola railcar is available. Excavated material will be 
deposited upon a lined transfer location for loading onto gondolas. - Although it is anticipated that excavated material will be loaded 
onto a gondola prior to the end of each workday during the Fall 1995 
cleanup, all excavated material shall be loaded within 48 hours after 
the deposit at MISS. All excavated material from the three Lodi 
properties, which is present at MISS or in gondolas, shall be 
properly covered to prevent dispersal. 

The transport of all excavated material to MISS shall be in 
accordance with the route set forth in the letter from Bechtel to Joe 
Dominic dated September 18, 1995. All vehicles shall be properly 

- covered to prevent dispersal en route. 

- 

If you have any questions regarding our Fall 1995 cleanup efforts, 
please feel free to call me at (423) 576-5724. 

Sincerely, 

AM. C--Q- 
Susan M. Cange, Site Manager 
Former Sites Restoration Division 

cc: Angela Carpenter, USEPA 
Nick Marton, NJDEP 
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